
       Holy Mass           

SUNDAY                                                                

8:30   am Extraordinary Form                                      

11:00 am  Novus Ordo                                                                   

4:30   pm Syro-Malabar Rite 

WEDNESDAY 

6:00 pm 

SATURDAY 

9:00 am Extraordinary Form 

HOLY DAYS OF OBLIGATION 

6:30 pm                                                                  

CONFESSIONS  

Saturdays 10:00am-11am 

before Mass and by appointment    

 

 

 

 Directory  

Pastor 

Rev. Jerry Strange 244-4093

 jstrange@assumptionchurchnashville.org 

 

Parochial Vicar (In-Residence) 

Rt. Rev. William Fitgerald, O.Praem 

         fr.william@assumptionchurchnashville.org 

406-1665 

Office Manager 

Jerilyn Rost  256-2729 

 jrost@assumptionchurchnashville.org     

 

Director of Religious Education                      

Margaret Simpson                                      767-9656 

Organist 

Albennia Ladieu          876-2779 

Choir Director 

Cassandra Saval                                 (629) 777-6116     

                 csaval@assumptionchurchnashville.org 

Schola                                                          

Justin Adams                                               400-1204 

Wedding Coordinator 

Karen Pagan      730-2987  

 

 

www.assumptionchurchnashville.org 

PENTECOST SUNDAY 

MAY 15, 2016                                                                                    
Dominica Pentecostes ~ I. classis 

Happy birthday to the Catholic Church! Happy birth-

day to you, who are the body of the Church! 

We're all familiar with our own birthdays, and we celebrate them because they 

mark the day of the year in which we entered into this life. But did you know 

you have a second birthday? 

Because you are part of the body of the Church, Pentecost is the Church's birth-

day, and yours as well. And like any birthday, it's a cause for celebration. 

The word Pentecost is Greek and it means "50th day." Fifty days after Easter 

Sunday, we celebrate the coming of the Holy Spirit upon the Apostles and their 

followers, and the beginning of their Earthly ministry to make disciples of all 

nations. 

Pentecost is also a Jewish holiday, which the Jews use to celebrate the end of 

Passover. Jews celebrate the gift of the law to Moses at Mt. Sinai on this day. 

But we, as Catholics celebrate the birth of our Church. 

Mass will be celebrated in the Extraordinary Form Saturday, May 21st at 

9am. Please join us.   

We are in need of NEW Eucharistic Ministers, Greeters, Lectors and Choir 

Members. Rememb er that Vatican II ask s us to  b e  active ly and  consciously 

engaged in the Liturgy. If you would like to become more involved, please con-

tact Jerilyn Rost in the church office: jrost@assumptionchurchnashville.org for 

more information.              

 Book Club! Please join us for a new book club, beginning June 4th here at 

Assumption. We will meet on the First Saturday of every month in the Bud-

deke House Dining Room at 10am. June’s selection is On Prayer; The Sermons 

of St.Francis de Sales. (TAN books) We will be focusing on prayers of saints. 

more details please email to Angela Fritz 

at angelapf@me.com                                                                              

Church Luncheon: There will be a luncheon after the 11:00am Mass on Sun-

day, May 22nd.  Sandwiches, chips and coleslaw will be provided. If you are 

able, please bring a dessert to share. Come and join us for food and fellowship!                                             

 

The Assumption Parish Council Meeting has 

been cancelled for the month of May. We will meet 

again, Thursday, June 16th. 

**Just a reminder this is the last weekend of Chil-

dren’s Religious Education. Thank you to our Di-

rector of Religious Education, Margaret Simpson 

and all of our volunteers for offering their time and 

talents to guide our children through catechesis. 

We will see you again in the Fall! 

mailto:angelapf@me.com


Calendar                          THIS WEEK 

SUN 5/15 Pentecost 

8:30am Mass –Extraordinary Form 

 People of Assumption 

9:30am Legion of Mary                                              RECTORY 

9:30am Adult Education                                            RECTORY 

9:30am Religious Education                      FR BERNARD HALL 

11:00am Mass 

 Wanda Dixon 

3:30pm Syro-Malabar Catechism              FR BERNARD HALL 

4:30pm Syro-Malabar Rite 

5:30pm Syro-Malabar Supper                    FR BERNARD HALL 

MON 5/16  

6:00pm Mary Kay Regional Meeting       BUDDEKE HOUSE 

WED  5/18 Seventh Week of Ordinary Time 

5:00pm Adoration 

6:00pm Mass                                                                              

 Dignity of All Human Life 

FRI     5/20 Seventh Week of Easter 

2:00pm Madan/Gennet Rehearsal 

SAT    5/21 St. Matthias 

7:30-9:30am Loaves & Fishes                      HOLY NAME CHURCH 

9:00am Mass– Extraordinary Form 

 +Alicja Jagusiak 

10-11:00am Confessions 

3:00pm Madan/Gennet Wedding 

TOTUS TUUS will be held July 16-22. We are 

pleased to announce that Holy Name will be join-

ing us for this wonderful program!  We will also 

be inviting other parishes throughout the Diocese 

this year, so spaces will fill quickly. Sign up sheets 

are in the back of the church. WE NEED HOST 

FAMILIES AND VOLUNTEERS TO PROVIDE FOOD FOR 

THE MISSIONARIES. PLEASE contact the church office if 

you would like to help with this wonderful ministry! 

Want a 2nd dose of Totus Tuus? St. Pius X will be offering 

this wonderful program for the same $25 

June 13-17th. Please contact the church 

office if you are interested in signing up! 

St. Pius X Classical Academy will once 

again be offering the Summer Fun Pro-

gram. The program begins June 6th and 

runs until July29th. Totus Tuus will also be offered June 11-

15th. Pricing has been reduced this year. Please visit: 

www.stpiusnashville.org for more information. Special  Mul-

ti-Children Discounts available. 

Support our Seminarians: Reception, Dinner and 

Auction honoring the seminarians of the Diocese of 

Nashville (May 24), 6 p.m., Holy Family Church, 9100 

Crockett Rd., Brentwood. Hosted by the Serra Clubs of 

Nashville and Williamson County and the Knights of 

Columbus. Info: san-

dra.jordan@dioceseofnashville.com. 

Getting Married?  The Diocesan Engaged Couples’ 

Retreat will be held June 18, July 16, Sept. 10, Oct. 15, 

Nov. 19), 8 a.m. - 5 p.m., Catholic Pastoral Center, 2800 

McGavock Pike, Nashville.  Info:  (615) 383-6393.  

 

LEGION OF MARY                                                                                 

Bob Scherrer                               robert.scherrer@vanderbilt.edu 

 KEITH SEARCY MEMORIAL THANKSGIVING MEAL                                

& PARISH COUNCIL                                                                                              

Gerry Searcy (Parish Council Chair)              gjsearcy@aol.com 

 MUSIC MINISTRY                                                                                   

Albennia Ladieu   615-876-2779   Justin Adams    615-400-1204  

Cassandra Saval          csaval@assumptionchurchnashville.org 

 WOMENS GROUP                                                                                

Diana Miller                                     dianamiller1224@gmail.com                                           

Kay Bulzacchelli                                   bulzacchelli@comcast.net 

LOAVES and FISHES                                                               

Cassi and Chris Frazier                                 cass615@gmail.com                                                                                                     

                                                                                                                                                                  

 

 

The Church is in need of the following, if 

you are able to assist, please contact the 

church office: 

Children’s Religious Story Books for “cry” 

area 

Upholsterer– for items in the Bride Room  

Archival Organization  

Office assistance/Parish Inventory/Organization 

Last Week’s Collection   

$ 9722 

set it and forget it! set up your weekly contribution on-line with 

credit card or e-check                           

www.assumptionchurchnashville.org 
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